Comment for planning application WSCC/004/20

Application
number

Name

Address

Type of
Comment

Comments

Received

Attachments

WSCC/004/20

Kelly Firth
HAMSEY ROAD, 11, HAMSEY ROAD, EAST GRINSTEAD, RH19 4PA

| Objection

I absolutely oppose the application for 62 HGV trips per day to go through Saint Hill Green and West
Hoathly Road. As a resident of Sharpthorne, I use these roads at least 4 times a day, transporting my
children to school, errands, appointments etc. West Hoathly Road is dangerous and not wide enough
under normal circumstances, and if that many HGV trips are allowed daily, I dread to think of the
congestion, and safety issues. There is a sharp blind bend going up towards Standen on West Hoathly
Road and there is a hollow with no right of way signage or pull in points. I have had many near miss
incidents and hold ups due to over sized and speeding vehicles travelling these roads, so I have no
choice but to strongly oppose
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